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Homeschool families in Oregon don't rely on school districts or education service 

districts to administer, provide, or fund their children's homeschool education, and 

homeschool families don't want school districts to make choices for them about 

testing.  Please vote no on this bill and protect the autonomy of homeschooling 

families in our state. 

 

Thank you, 

Tiffany Grantom, Eugene  


